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January 31, 2015 
 
Ms. Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
5102 50th Avenue, 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Ms. De Souza 
 
RE: Environmental Assessment EA1415-001, Prairie Creek Mine 

All Season Road and Airstrip DAR 
 
We refer to Canadian Zinc Corporation’s (CZN’s) applications for all season road permits, 
including an airstrip, and to environmental assessment EA1415-001. 
 
As you are aware, we are in the process of compiling our Developer’s Assessment Report. At 
this time, we are projecting completion of the report by the end of March 2015. We will keep 
you updated on our progress going forward.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 604 688 2001. 
 
Yours truly, 
CANADIAN ZINC CORPORATION 
 

 
 
David P. Harpley, P. Geo. 
VP, Environment and Permitting Affairs 
 
 


